
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 7:53 PM 

To: Christopher Bray 

Subject: Re: amendment #3 of 4, IBM 

 

 
I am fine with this clarifying amendment regarding SMEEP obligations.  

 

I am checking too with Asa on this one in case he sees any issues. 

Thanks 

Darren 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

> On May 5, 2015, at 7:27 PM, Christopher Bray <CBray@leg.state.vt.us> wrote: 

>  

>  

>  

> <Proposed IBM Amendment to 30 VSA 209j.doc> 


